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From: Cathy Graber o JAN 2 6 1008
To: Chris Gekas OATE

Date: 1/28/2008 8:38 AM PO AN 2 8 200
Subject: Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes L e e

>>> "Dom QOchoa" <domochoa@yahoo.com> 1/26/2008 10:43 AM >>>
Dom Ochoa

7441 Muirwood Ct

Pleasanton, CA 94588-4231

January 26, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please oppose and stop the proposed regulations or legisiation requiring homeowners to instail a
thermostat that can be adjusted by state agencies.

This intrusion goes too far, even for California.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dom Ochoa




